2/19/22, 9:34 PM

[ctl_thanks] A Thank-a-Prof [ Thank-a-TA Note has been sent to you f794194sbn

ptgbot=utdallas.edu@mg.ptgbot.com <ptgbot=utdallas.edu@mg.ptgbot.com>
on behalf of

ptgbot@utdallas.edu <ptgbot@utdallas.edu>

Tue 5/11/2021 2:01 PM

To: Wijesinghe, Don Manujitha <Don.Wijesinghe@UTDallas.edu>

The Center for Teaching and Learning is facilitating a Thank-a-Prof/Thank-a-TA program that
invites students to send a note of thanks to their instructors. These messages are collected by
CTL and forwarded automatically to faculty and TAs.

A student asked us to forward this message to you: Hi Don, | really appreciate you as a TA, both
this semester and last. You were always so quick to respond and the resources you would offer

outside of the course material helped a lot since it gave a different perspective on the problems.
Thank you for your help!

If you have any questions or receive a note that is offensive, threatening, or otherwise
inappropriate please contact CTL@utdallas.edu.
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